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Library Hours:
Stop In to
Grab And Go 
Tuesday 4:30 - 6:30 pm
Wednesday 4:30 - 6:30 pm
Thursday12:30 - 2:30 pm
Friday 12:30 - 2:30 pm
Saturday 12:30 - 2:30 pm

Contactless Pickup
Hours:
Tuesday 3 - 4 pm
Wednesday 3 - 4 pm
Thursday 11 am - Noon
Friday 11 am - Noon
Saturday 11 am - Noon
Sign up here

Contact Us.
We are here to help.
Email: hvl.circ@gmail.com
Website: hvlibrary.org
Phone: (215) 947-5138

Social Media:

Like us on Facebook
Twitter: @HVLOnline
Instagram: @hvlibrary
Teen Twitter: @HvlTeen
Teen Instagram: @HVLTeen
 

625 Red Lion Road,
Huntingdon Valley, PA
19006

Support our Mission

Youth Services Corner September 18, 2020

Dear Friends,

Are you as excited for this cooler fall weather as I am? We love this
season (and Beanstack) so much that, this year, the library is having our
first ever Fall Reading Challenge! It begins on Monday, September 21.
There are groups for children, teens, and adults. We know it's a busy
time of year, so you only need to log 20 hours of reading in order to
complete the challenge (and school reading counts!). There are no
weekly prizes this time, but you will still have plenty of opportunities to
earn tickets toward prizes, which will be drawn at the end of the
challenge. Check out challenge dates and info on how to register below.
Let's see if we can beat our summer reading time!

Fall events for youth are also up on our online calendar, Children's
page, and Teen page. Join us virtually for more interactive trivia games,
Grab-N-Go Kits for all ages, Teen Advisory Board Meetings (more info
below), live Rhythm Babies classes, storytimes, and more.

Happy reading!
Vanessa
Head of Youth Services

Fall Reading Challenge Begins September 21

Our Fall Reading Challenge begins on Monday! Join us for reading
goals, fun at-home activities, review-writing opportunities, age-
appropriate booklists, and prizes for Children, Teens, and Adults. Sign
up using the Beanstack app or website.

                



 

up using the Beanstack app or website.
 

Teen Advisory Board Is Back on September 25

The Teen Advisory Board is Huntingdon
Valley Library’s group of youth advisors
in grades 9-12. T.A.B. meets with library
staff once a month to brainstorm ideas,
prepare for events, and work on creative
projects that improve our library, all while
earning volunteer service hours!

First meeting of the school year:
Friday, September 25 at 3:30 pm

To join T.A.B. or for more information, please contact Beth at
hvlysa@mclinc.org. All fall and winter meetings will be held virtually
through Zoom.
 

Pennypack Trust: Making Space for Nature

RSVP Here.

Everyone Counts: Fill Out the Census at the Library

The 2020 Census will determine
congressional representation, inform
hundreds of billions in federal funding
every year, and provide data that will
impact communities for the next
decade.

The deadline to fill out the 2020 Census is
coming up on September 30. Currently,

Lower Moreland Township has a 80.6% response rate. Bryn Athyn
Borough has a 66.3% response rate.



Borough has a 66.3% response rate.

Stop by the library circulation desk to use one of our iPads to fill out the
census or visit https://2020census.gov.

This project was financed by a Census 2020 Outreach Grant from the
Commonwealth of Pennsylvania, Department of Community and
Economic Development.
 

Banned Books Week 
Collection on hoopla

Censorship in literature has
been around for hundreds of
years. Celebrate your
freedom to read with
hoopla's Banned Books collection.

Borrow items right away. Lower Moreland patrons can check out up to 6
titles a month. Don't have a card? Fill out an application online.

Friends Drive-Up Mystery Book Sale
 

Get Involved

Board Contact Information: Board of Trustees
Minutes are available online: Minutes Archive

The next meeting of the Board will take place via Zoom on Thursday,
October 8. To obtain the Zoom meeting number or a phone number to
call in, sign up via our event calendar,  email hvl.circ@gmail.com or call
the library at (215) 947-5138.



the library at (215) 947-5138.

Friends of Huntingdon Valley Library

Join this amazing group who support the Library!  In 2019, 58% of our
books, movies, databases, and other materials were paid for by the
Friends. The Friends underwrite 100% of the Summer Learning
Program for children, teens, and adults.  In the absence of the weekly
games, the postponed Spring Tea, and other fundraisers, your
membership is even more vital to the health of the Friends.

2020 Membership Levels:

Golden Friend $100+ donation
Benefactor $50
Patron $25
Friend $15

Checks can be mailed to:
Friends of HVL, 625 Red Lion Road, Huntingdon Valley,  PA 19006

Please Note: The Friends cannot accept book donations at this time.
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